From: -DWR80: : SLESTER Q 12-MAR-1996 12:29:43.46.
To: DWRO6: : "wdist65@primenet.comn"

CC: SLESTER ‘

Subj: MARCH 18 MEETING FOR ADVISORY BOARD ETC.

Hi Mark - I just learned that you are on-line so am contacting you this way
to let you know something about your upcoming Monday meeting. Per Dave T’s
suggestion, I have taken the liberty of inviting the new watermaster for
Little Weiser River, Richard Krettin (256-4446) . That district is struggling
with coming up to date about controllable and measurable diversions, proper
records-keeping for billing & voting, and so forth.

We thought it would be helpful for him to attend your nmeeting just as an
observer to see what the "water district of the future" looks like. This

could be very helpful for him to provide a feel for somewhere to go in his
district. I don’t know if he will attend but just in case wanted to alert you.

Thanks ....... .o

Steve Lester




